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Dear Sir or Madam:

	I am writing this letter in favor of Option #2 under the Alternative Standards for
Alcohol Sources in Flavored Malt Beverages (FMB). As an employee of a company that
delivers malt beverages it would be the most logical option to choose. If option number
two wasn’t picked you could hurt many of my fellow employees, cause possible layoffs,
and hurt my company financially. I also feel that malt beverages are not the equivalent to
that of a spirits so they are placed wider the same category.

Sincerely,

Jeff Hotvedt
Driver
Beer Capitol Dist.


